
 

 

 

Greathouse  
Video Club 
Fall 2024 

 

 

Announcing Sign up for the After-school video club at Greathouse Elementary for 

students in grades 3 through 5.   

Sign up active through September 5, 2024 (minimum 8, maximum 16 students) 

Please read all of this flyer, and the web link with signup details is below. 
 

Beargrass Media will be offering an after school video club at Greathouse Shryock for 10 weeks during the fall  

2024 semester.  The club will teach students how to record and edit video productions using mostly cameras, 

tablets, and laptops owned by Beargrass Media as well as a few personal devices if students have them.  The 

club will run on Mondays from 3:40 PM – 5:00 PM from September 9th through November 25th (skipping in-

service days on September 30th and November 4th.)  We are still determining the meeting location.  The 

specific dates will be 9/9, 9/16,9/23. 10/7, 10/14, 10/21, 10/28, 11/11, 11/18, and 11/25.   

 

Beargrass Media has run a video club at Greathouse since the spring of 2023, and we have produced several 

episodes of a show called “The Pride”.  All episodes of The Pride can be found on the club web page.  

https://www.beargrassmedia.com/programs/greathouse-video-club 
 

The club will be led by Patrick Fitzgerald and other Beargrass staff as necessary.  Beargrass Media will 

prepare scripts and assignments, help record and edit the videos, and post the videos on the club web page 

listed below where they can be shared with the school or the families.  The videos will range from actual news 

pieces about the students or the school to skits designed to teach students about video storytelling and editing.     

 

Sign Up:  The sign up link for the club is also at the Club web page listed directly above.  

 

Friends:  We all love our friends and want to hang out with them.  If your student wants to sign up with a friend 

to participate with, there is a spot on the form to request that.  
 

Volunteers:  To manage the number of kids in the club, we love to have parent or guardian help when 

available.  The form also has an opportunity to list volunteer availability.   
 

Cost: The cost for the club is $150.  You can pay for the club in one of three ways: 

1. Pay by Venmo @Patrick-Fitzgerald-68 (Indicate Greathouse Video Club and Student name in the 

comments) 

2. PayPal patrickfitzgerald13@gmail.com (Indicate Greathouse Video Club and Student name in the 

comments) 

3. Write a check to Beargrass Media and send in an envelope to the School Office.  (Indicate Greathouse 

Video Club and Student name on the check) 

 

If you have any questions, please send an email to beargrassmedia@gmail.com or call Patrick at 

502.671.9701 
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